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We Welcome a Team from Korea (Written by Nya - GMF) 

It was a privilege to welcome a team from 
Korea visit our Susana Wesley House. We are 
very thankful for their love and support, and 
we also had the opportunity to share more 
with them about our program. And we are so 
proud of Malin, 
one of our 
students, who 

shared her testimony in English for the first time. 
Every Monday we also have our English class. We 
can see that our students are really improving with 
their English, and we are so proud of them. 
Movie Night at SWH (Written by Nya - GMF) 

This month, we had our first movie night. It was a 
great opportunity for us to spend time together and 
enjoy each other’s company. This helps keep our 
relationships stronger as we live together. And we 
can not stop giving thanks to our Lord who loves 
and is behind every moment in our life. 

 
 

Prayer Requests (Written by Nya)​

- We praise God for our students' exam results and continue to pray for them as 
they start their next semester. 
- Please keep praying for our students who are not believers yet. We can excited 
to see that they are starting to be open their hearts to God. 



Sopheavy is a young woman from Siem Reap province that is about 180 km from 

Phnom Penh. She rode her moto (motorcycle) to Phnom Penh which took about 8 to 9 
hours (we do not know that she was driving by herself). We are so proud to see that 
she really committed herself to taking this opportunity to study Khmer foods to change 
her future life. So please keep her in your prayers because she is new to the city and 
also she is looking for a job to support herself. We are hopeful that through this skill, 
she will be stronger and better.   (Written by Youlika) 

We Need More support!  

This is an exciting month for our Sunday 
school curriculum team. Our Youtube channel 
(www.youtube.com/@lovemcc) has hit 10,000 
subscribers!!! We really appreciate all of you 
for your support and prayer for us. Some of 
our music has more that 350,000 views! It is 
great that people are using these Christian 
music videos and Bible lessons for children. 
In total, it costs about $200 to make one 

music video. Please check out this link to see how our videos are made and how 
churches are using them. Please support this ministry by giving to the Cambodia 
Mission Initiative (Advance #00230A). Be sure to note “Music Videos” when you’re giving so 
that 100% of your donation can be used for this ministry! 

How to Support: An annual tuition for most of the universities in Phnom Penh is about $600.  
Online support:  https://advance.umcmission.org/p-393-children-and-youth-scholarships.aspx  
Children and Youth Scholarships - Advance # 3020791 
 
To donate by check: Please make your check payable to Advance GCFA and write the Advance # 
3020791 on the memo line. (Address: Advance GCFA  PO Box 9068 GPO New York, NY 10087-9068) 
 
Contact: Reasey Long (Susanna Wesley Ministries Coordinator) - reasey1155@gmail.com 
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